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Math...
A student came 2nd place in the spelling
bee contest! So now students are motivated
and excited to get back to their weekly
spelling quizzes, as well as using 4-5 syllable
adverbs and conjunctions in their sentences.
They also recently did a play in class titled
'The Secret Garden' which they enjoyed. 

Students began a new unit on
surface area and volume. We
began with creating 3D shapes
from toothpicks and clay and
then constructed our own 3D
town. Students used this to
practice finding surface area
and creating houses from their
nets. We also had a Pi Day treat. 

 Grade 6 have recently finished
doing their presentations on
invertebrates, it took them a few
weeks to prepare and a couple
weeks for all the students to
present their findings. We are
now looking at the structure of
different fish organisms and
how they survive in their water
environment. 

Students worked in groups to
complete a brochure assignment  
about different parts of the
American Revolution. Groups
read about the Founding
Fathers, the Three Branches of
Government,  the reasons for
Revolution, the course of the
war, and the colonies. 

Science...

Grade 6

History...

Language Arts...


